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DATE:
October 21, 2011
TO:  
Faculty Organization, HMC Physicians, Residency Program Directors, Fellows, and Residents

FROM:

Ronald E. Domen, M.D., Professor and Associate Dean for Graduate Medical Education  
RE:  
Abstract Submission for Residents/Fellow Research Day



As previously announced, Resident/Fellow Research Day will be held on Friday, 
March 9, 2012 from 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM.  The Research Day will be conducted as a combination of poster presentations (to be held in room C3621) and platform oral presentations (to be held in lecture room A).  

This is an open solicitation for scientific abstracts to be considered for presentation at the Research Day.  An abstract submission form has been attached to this memo and is intended to highlight original scientific research conducted by residents and fellows.  While case presentations may be considered, they should be of a unique nature and meritorious of ultimate publication in a peer-reviewed journal.  Based upon submissions, a jury will select representative abstracts for either poster presentations or platform oral presentations.  Be aware, however, that platform presentations will be reserved for the top abstracts (in terms of quality and scientific interest) and presentation preference will not be guaranteed.  Prizes in each category will be awarded to the top abstracts.  Only one abstract submission per person will be accepted.  
Deadline for abstract submission is 8:00 am on Monday, January 9, 2012.  Selections will be announced by February 4, 2012.  The attached abstract submission form should be completed electronically and submitted to Mary Forshey via e-mail at mforshey@hmc.psu.edu.   Additionally, the abstract submission information, template and instructions can be found at on the Graduate Medical Education Website http://www.pennstatehershey.org/web/residency/home under Resident Research Day.  For more information please contact me or Ms. Forshey.
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